Westinghouse Water Reactor Box 356

March 1, 198
NS-NRC-85-3014

Dr. Cecil O. Thomas, Chief

Standardization and Special Projects Branch

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Responses to Request Number 1 for Additional Information on

WCAP-10444 entitled, "Vantage-5 Fuel Assembly" (Proprietary)

REFERENCE: Letter from C. 0. Thomas (NRC) to E. P. Rahe, Jr. (W), dated
February 5, 1984

ATTENTION: R. Lobel, Core Performance Branch
Dear Dr. Thomas:
Enclosed are:

1. Twenty-five (25) copies of responses to the NRC Request Number 1 for
Additional Information WCAP-10444 (Proprietary).

2. One (1) copy of Application for Withholding, AW=-85-019, (Non-Proprietary).

The enclosed responses are submitted for your review and approval in compliance
with obtaining a favorable SER on WCAP-10444 within the current schedule of

April 1, 1985.

Correspondence with respect to the affidavit or the application for withholding
should reference AW-8-019, and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager
of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O.

Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,
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